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Static Gear 
Date of Issue:  26/08/2021 
 

1. Creel fishermen are reminded to observe good practice in using static gear 
in the vicinity of Eyemouth Harbour. 

2. All gear must be marked with buoys that are large enough to be seen (not 
plastic bottles, etc.) and buoys are to be painted with boat name or 
registration. 

3. Fairways are to be kept clear for navigation i.e. North Channel, East 
Channel and approaches to entrance. Ropes must not be laid or allowed 
to float across the track of vessels entering or leaving the harbour.  

4. Any gear reported or found to be obstructing navigation may be lifted and 
removed on the order of the Harbour Master and costs charged to the 
owner. 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Brendan Bates 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


